June 5, 2005

Dear THMRF Board Member,

This letter is to inform you that THMRF will cease operations, effective August 1, 2005. It is our recommendation that the Foundation's funds be distributed as follows:

- \$1500 to Dr. Elizabeth Vainrub to update the Chernobyl website and organize a program commemorating the 20th anniversary of Chernobyl
- \$1000 donation to Hadassah Women's Zionist Organization of America.
- Estimated \$4000 to Baylor College of Medicine to cover outstanding debts and impending bills. As many of you know, Baylor has provided office space, support staff and equipment to the foundation for over a decade.

We are very proud of the Foundation's accomplishments, which would not have been possible without the support and dedication of its Board. Thank you for your commitment and time throughout the years.

Please call should you have any questions.

Best,

Dr. Armin Weinberg

Dr. Sheldon Rubenfeld